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.DocY.et No. 50-352
License No. 11PF-39
EA 92-179

Mr. D. M. Smith, Senior
Vice President - Nuclear

Philadelphia Electric Company
Iluclear Group Headquarters
Correspondence Control Desk
Post Office Box 195
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-0195

Gentlemen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated

December 28, 1992, and your check for $62,500 in payment for the /
civil penalty proposed by NRC in a letter dated November 25, 1992.

Your corrective actions will be examined during future inspections.

Sincerely,

OriginalSigned By
James Ueberman

James Lieberman, Director
Office of Enforcement

cc: T. Martin, RI
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